
ETHICS WORKSHOP  

Issues Encountered When Working with the Young 

Please join members of the I-CYS 
team for a workshop on the issues 
that are encountered when 
working with the young. This 
workshop will be of interest to 
anyone who is working with 
children or youth. We plan on 
sharing and discussing the ways in  
which we approach ethics from our 
various interdisciplinary and 
methodological perspectives. It will 
be a great opportunity to get 
feedback and ask questions. 
 
 
Everyone welcome! 
 
 

Join us on  
Wednesday, October 22nd  

3:00 PM 
C450 

Please contact Erin Spring (erin.spring@uleth.ca) with questions 

Little Albert, who was the subject 
of a classical 

 conditioning experiment at 8 
months of age.	
  	
  


